
Weekly Update 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Willow Class 

Another busy yet productive week- they have worked their little 

socks off! We have had the pleasure of working with the year 5s 

this week, it has been lovely.  

Maths- 

This week 

we have 

had a 

break 

from 

fractions 

and have 

been 

stretching 

our learning 

muscles 

with a 

range of 

maths 

investigations.  

 

Literacy  

We are really enjoying our 

new class text this term 

‘Anglo Saxon Boy’. As a class, we 

encourage reading as much as possible. I 

have many book worms!  

As you are aware,  

we LOVE our weekly book club.  

Pupil voice is important to me, so this week 

we had a ‘Harry Potter’ Book Club- you can 



imagine the excitement. (Thank you Eleanor- a wonderful 

suggestion!)  

We are throughly enjoying 

the warmer weather. This 

week we continued with 

our cricket session and 

even got a game of 

rounders going too! 

 

 Tuesday 21st May will be our last swimming session 

of the year! Please can children bring in their 

swimming kit as normal along side long sleeve 

clothing (top and legggins) for their personal survival 

lesson. NO Fluffy PJs or Skins please.  

 

 

Friday 24th May- SCHOOL PHOTO DAY! 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, enjoy the sunshine! 

With best wishes, Miss Grantham and the Willow Class Team x 


